
Street Committee 
January 22, 2018 

5:30 PM – 6:30 PM 
 
Present:  David Brown, Steve Rubsam, Rosetta York, Mark Bolander, Josh Ochs, 
Melissa Brooks, Robert Reisner, John Stone 
 
 John Stone presented a drawing of the public parking lot layout at Cobblestone 

and the estimated cost of $20,950.00. 
 
 Discussed replacing some sidewalk and curb on S. Van Buren.  John will check 

with IDOT about permits. 
 
 Discussed 5 year plan for the Street Department. 

 
 Discussed making Decatur St. one-way. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM. 
 
Robert Reisner, Committee Chairman 


